
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely weekend, from the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
 
7th December- non uniform day for Christmas 
fayre. Please donate sweets if your child 
wishes to come in their own clothes. 
 
13th December- Christmas lunch 
 
14th December – EYFS nativity 10am 
 
18th December – EYFS Christmas party 
 
19th December – Theatre trip to The Lowry to 
watch ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’  
 

   

Congratulations to our stars… 
 

Tom and Jenson 

 
 
 

  1st December 2023                            Term: Autumn 2   Week: Five 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Maths at home 

This week we have been recognising 4 and 5 
and exploring the composition of number 4. 
Where can you spot 4 and 5? How are they 
represented? E.g. 4 sides on a square, spots on 
dice or the number of wheels on a car. 

RWI 

Look at for more links on Seesaw, to the 
relevant RWI videos, which will support 
where your child is at on their reading 
journey.  

Still wanted! 

Tne cardboard tubes have been snapped up 
this week so please keep sending them in. We 
love to see the creative ways the children 
have been using them. 

Vocabulary of the week 

This week our special words are linked to the 
story ‘Rosie’s Walk’. They are creeping, 
oblivious, soaking, covered, clatter and 
scarper. 

Mystery Reader 

Thank you to our mystery reader for this 
week, Theo’s Mum. We have some slots 
available after Christmas if you would like to 
sign up.  

Nativity 

We have begun to learn the songs for our 
Christmas celebration and costumes have 
been allocated (look out for the letters that 
came home on Wednesday. We can’t wait to 
share the story of Christmas with you. 

Wrapping up warm 

It can get a little cold in the classroom at this 
time of year. If your child has a fleece they 
are welcome to wear it in school over their 
uniform. Hats and gloves are also a good idea 
to wear outside. Please ensure that they are 
all named. 


